
Upcoming Events 

 

Saturday, January 13 
 

 Cordova Café, Cancelled 
 
Sunday, January 14 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 

Tuesday, January 16 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 

Wednesday, January 17 
 

 Knitting Group, 1pm, Friendship Room 
 

 Property, 3pm, Friendship Room 
 

 Stewardship, 7pm, ZOOM 
 
Thursday, January 18 
 
 

 Caring Ministry, 10:15am, Friendship Room 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Friday, January 19 
 
 

 Book Club, 10:00am, Friendship Room 
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A Stewardship Moment  
 

Have you heard God calling? 
Do not let God’s words fall to the ground 

—with a generous heart, 
seek justice, love kindness, 

and walk humbly. 

 

PATHWAY TO CHRISTMAS 
CAMPAIGN FINAL REPORT 

 
The Campaign was launched November 12, 2023 
and the goal was to raise $40,000 to cover what 
could have been raised at Spring and Fall Fairs.  
 
Here are the details as to how the money was raised. 
 
Freewill offerings 
$34,900 
 
“Sing We Now of Christmas” Concert & CD sales 
$2,920 
 
Caring Committee (2 special sales) 

• Books, purses, scarves, jewellery 
• Baking 

$3,807  
 
Poinsettia Sales 
$ 903 
 
GRAND TOTAL—$42,530 
 
Thanks are extended to all who participated in 
enabling this campaign to be the success that it so 
obviously has been. 

The knitting ministry of CBUC will be meeting 
on Wednesday, January 17 at 1pm in the 
Friendship Room. You are welcome 
regardless of your age or ability. Come knit 
up some love! 
 
For more information contact Jocelyn Jones. 

Cordova Café Cancelled 
 
The January 13th Cordova Cafe will be 
cancelled due to the possibility of unsafe road 
conditions.  The February Cafe is being 
replaced by a “For Love of Africa” fundraising 
event so the next Cordova Cafe is scheduled 
for Saturday, March 9th. 

Join us for a Lenten Study 
February 22—March 28 

Thursdays, 10am—11:30am 
 
Using the book ‘A Fragile Stone’ by Michael 
Card as a guide, Pastor Beth Parsons will be 
offering a Lenten Study exploring the dynamic 
life of the apostle Peter. 
 
The book is available through the Christian 
Book Store for $27.50. They will offer us a 
reduced price of $22 plus tax per copy for a 
minimum order of 10 books. 
 
If you would like to 
participate and would like 
a copy of the book, 
please contact the office 
as soon as possible to 
reserve your copy.  Last 
day to order will be 
Thursday, January 25.  



The Caring Ministry is collecting new and gently 
used socks for Island Health Emergency Rooms 

and Our Place Society. 
Drop off socks in the container 
in the Front Foyer (Narthex). 

Sock it to me 
Donations for toes in need 

A request from Our Place ... 

A request from the 
Compassionate Resource 
Warehouse… 
 
We want your used 
Christmas Cards. Just the 
front of the card as long 
as there is no writing on 
the back so we can write 
our own messages. 
 
Drop off the cards in the Compassionate 
Resource Warehouse basket in the front foyer. 

Bed for Sale 
Kate Insley has a friend 
selling the following 
items. If interested 
please contact Kate 
directly. 
 

• A Leggett and 
Platt specialty tilt bed, custom purchased 
from Sleep Country recently.  It is in “like 
new” condition, extra long with three 
almost new sets of sheets to fit. This bed 
retails at over $2000. Asking $350. 

 
• an exercise bike, $150 

Place your donations in the Our Place cart in front 

foyer. Thank you. 




